
  April 30, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of   Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach City Council  May 13, 2003 
 

APPROVE PURCHASE OF PARKS IRRIGATION CONTROLLER HARDWARE 
 

Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council approve the purchase of equipment to complete citywide central 
controller system for park irrigation in the amount of $21,757.91 from Hydro-Scape of San Diego, 
California. 

 
Summary: 
 
This item approves the purchase of communication hardware that will connect all City parks to the 
central irrigation controller system being installed as part of Project No. CIP 95-507 Valley Park 
improvements.  This is a sole source purchase, which guarantees compatibility with the Valley Park 
controller.  Cost includes hardware for each of the following sites: 
 

q Clark Stadium 
q Community Center 
q Edith Rodaway Park 
q Greenwood Park 
q Greenbelt – 3 controllers 

q Noble Park 
q South Park 
q Parking Structure 
q Pier Plaza 

 
It is anticipated that this system will pay for itself within two years as water usage is reduced. This system 
is in use in many cities throughout the state of California, including the City of Inglewood, the City of 
Redondo Beach, and the City of Los Angeles. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
 
Funding for the purchase of the controller hardware for park irrigation is available in account 301-8507-
4201 and would be completion of the irrigation system started as part of CIP 95-507 Valley Park 
Improvements. 
  
Respectfully submitted,   Concur: 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________     ____________________________________  
Richard D. Morgan, PE  Stephen R. Burrell 
Interim Director of Public Works/City Engineer   City Manager 
 
Noted for fiscal impact:  
 
 
 
 
____________________________________  
Viki Copeland  
Finance Director  
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